
Circular ref: 037/2022 

Dear Members, 

REMINDER ON TEMPORARY 
CLOSURE OF BILLIARDS AND 

SNOOKER ROOM AT JSAS 
CLUBHOUSE 

Further to our Circular ref: 033/2022 dated 1st 
December 2022, please be reminded that the 
Billiards and Snooker Room at JSAS clubhouse 
remains closed and is not to be used until further 
notice. 

Kindly take note. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

20 December 2022 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


